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         April 1, 2025 
  
Dear Conrad Families, 
 
As the vibrant energy of spring fills our campus, we continue to embrace the 
excitement and growth that this season brings. Our students and staff remain 
dedicated to academic excellence and community engagement, fostering an 
environment where everyone can thrive. 
 
As we move forward, we are proud to continue embracing The Conrad Way—our 
commitment to excellence, inclusivity, resilience, and community spirit. These 
guiding principles shape everything we do, from our academic achievements to our 
celebrated traditions. 
 
This time of year, is filled with important milestones and enriching experiences. In 
May, we are actively engaging in Smarter Balance testing and College Board 
AP testing, providing our students with the opportunity to showcase their learning 
and growth. These assessments serve as valuable indicators of their progress and 
preparation for future success. 
 
Beyond academics, we are excited to celebrate our students through a variety of 
activities, traditions, and performances. Highlights of our spring calendar include: 
 

• Prom: A memorable evening for our high school students to enjoy and 
celebrate together. 

• 8th Grade Formal: Marking a significant transition as our middle school 
students prepare for their high school journey. 

• Decision Day: Celebrating our seniors’ post-secondary decisions, whether 
it be college, career, or service. 

• Conrad Appreciates Culture: Honoring and showcasing the rich diversity 
within our community through cultural celebrations and learning 
experiences. 

• Spring Band and Choral Concerts: Showcasing the incredible talent and 
dedication of our student musicians and vocalists through captivating 
performances. 

• Graduation Day for the Class of 2025: Celebrating the achievements and 
bright futures of our graduating seniors as they embark on their next 
chapter. 

 
We are incredibly proud of the dedication and enthusiasm our students show every 
day. As we move through this busy season, let’s continue to support and uplift one 
another. Together, we are building a strong, inclusive community where everyone 
can reach their highest potential. 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership. Let’s keep embracing The 
Conrad Way! 
With gratitude, 
 
Kendra Todd-Dixon 
Principal 
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